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 Louise and David 

Gordon

INT2016/4146/P 14/08/2016  19:10:56 This proposed development will be visible from our garden, and we therefore have an interest.

The supporting papers do not show the proposed ground plan for 12 Savernake Road.  Are plans 

available?  Paper 059_301_Savernake Road_no.12 Ground Floor_As Proposed.pdf although labelled 

“no 12” appears to show the ground plan for no 14.

It is essential that the rear wall of the proposed development extends no further than the rear wall of the 

extension to no. 16.

There must be no provision for any roof terrace, which would overlook our garden.

The brickwork of the rear elevation must be of bricks similar to the existing old brickwork of this 

terrace and the rear wall of the extension to no 16.

The answer to the question “Can the site be seen from a public road, public footpath, bridleway or 

other public land?” in section 24 of the Application form is not correct.  The development will be 

clearly visible from the public pathway leading on to Parliament Hill, particularly from the pedestrian 

ramp.
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